

Epping Forest District Council Civic Offices High Street Epping Essex CM16 4BZ

23rd January 2018

Dear Sir / Madam,

Development of land South of Vicarage Lane, North Weald Bassett - Epping Essex

I've come to hear of a potential development on a section of land South of Vicarage Lane in North Weald.

This field, as it exists is an important landscape in the community, providing prime agricultural. It forms the edge of the village as such gives a vital and importance boundary.

The development proposal attempts a continuation of the village, quite blatantly leading to an over-wxtension of North Weald Bassett which will deduct from the nature of our area.

This step is not acceptable.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and keep me up to date on the matter.

Warm regards,

